
Thank you for keeping Grace Memorial a SCENT FREE environment. 

 

  Grace Memorial Baptist Church  May 11th 

 GRACE NOTES 

Need Prayer? Each Sunday a member of the Prayer Ministry is 

available after worship in the Prayer Room at the front right of the 

Sanctuary. It is confidential. 

Every day the Prayer Line is available for your prayer requests. 

Send them by email to Kathleen at kbrewer168@gmail.com or 

contact her by phone at 506-449-0848. 

New to Grace? If this is your first or second time coming to 

Grace, welcome! We would love to meet you and get to know you. 

The pew in front of you should have a yellow Connection Card. 

Please fill it out and drop it in the one of the offering boxes as you 

exiting the Sanctuary. We look forward to hearing from you! 

Welcome to worship on Mother’s Day! Whether you are a 

mother, have a mother, or have been blessed by the love of a 

motherly figure, Mother’s Day is a special occasion to celebrate and 

honor the incredible women who have touched and shaped our lives. 

We invite you to join us this Sunday as Esther Bae shares her 

testimony—a journey that is both humbling and transformative. She 

will reflect on her own experience of motherhood and the legacy of 

faith and humility passed down by her own mother. 
 

Vocal Solo - Maiah Benigno:  

Ugoy Ng Duyan: In the sway of the cradle  

& 
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Used Postage Stamps 

 

If you have used stamps you have been saving for the Ferne Sewell 

WMS please bring them to the church. In the Welcome Centre there 

are 2 boxes on the kiosk. Lisa Lohnes is going to take them to 

InterMission with her on Friday, May 23. 

 

Remember to cut a 1/4-inch border around them. The ABW will sell 

these to stamp collectors and the money raised from this goes to a 

Special Mission Project. Thank you! 

Church Family Retreat! 

May 17th to 19th 
 

Thank you to everyone who has signed up for the retreat at Green 

Hill Lake Camp on May 17th to the 19th. If you are still thinking 

about it, please do join us! We would love to have as many of our 

Grace family out for the Sunday worship service as possible. Rides 

are available from the church on Sunday, May 18th but you do need 

to contact Pastor Jim today (this Sunday, May 11th). Rides will be 

leaving at 9:30 AM.  

We are excited to be a little closer to Grace’s vision of becoming a 

more intergenerational and intercultural congregation. 

 One Body, Many Members (Romans 12:4-5) 

FINAL DATE for the Registration for 

Tidal Impact is Sunday, May 11th ! 

Tidal Impact is a youth (Middle and High 

School students) mission event being hosted 

on Prince Edward Island this July. Throughout the week, youth and 

leaders will be involved in local outreach with a partner church, a 

massive province wide food drive, large youth rallies along with 

some other fun events. Prior to the event, youth will be required to 

be part of five team building gatherings to help prepare for the 

event. Registration cost for each youth is $150 and registration 

forms and information are available in the Welcome Centre or from 

the church office. Registration is due by Sunday, May 11th (this 

Sunday). 



Thank you for keeping Grace Memorial a SCENT FREE environment. 

 

Pre-Authorized Debit: You can set up an automatic withdrawal 

from your bank account. There are options for times of the 

month for withdrawal. Please contact Sheila Dunham  

sheiladunham770@gmail.com or 506-454-6259 or the office. 
 

By E-Transfer: Send e-transfers to treasurerat536@gmail.com. 

Please indicate clearly in the message section how much you are 

giving to particular funds. (Ex. Current, Missions, Benevolent, etc.) 

In Person: There are Offering Boxes just inside each Sanctuary 

door. Drop your offering info one of these boxes at worship or 

drop it into the church office during office hours. (9 AM - 4 PM 

Mon-Fri) 

Ways to Give at Grace 

WANTED - VOLUNTEER LAWN MOWERS 

Do you like the appearance of a nice mowed 

lawn? We have an opportunity for you to help make 

the lawn at Grace look fantastic every week. Ray 

Schriver and/or Afolabi Sanni from our Property/

Finance Team will be in the Welcome Centre for the 

next few weeks signing up volunteers. Please see Ray and select the 

times you'd like to mow. No experience required - instructions 

provided. 
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The Welcome Centre Café is open Sundays after 

worship. It is an opportunity to have refreshments and 

fellowship with your church family following worship. We 

are looking for volunteers to help serve on a weekly 

rotation. Please contact  the office. 
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